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ONLINE-ORIENTATION ON SCHOOL-BASED MONITORING, EVALUATION AND
ADJUSTMENT (SMEA) IN THE “NEW NORMAL”

To:  Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
Chief, CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Heads

1. Please be informed that there will be an Online-Orientation on School-based Monitoring,
Evaluation and Adjustment (SMEA) in the “New Normal” on September 28, 2020 (Monday), 8:00 am to
12 noon via Google Meet.

2. The online-orientation aims to:
¢ introduce the SMEA tool aligned with the “New Normal” in Education;
o discuss clearly the procedures, guidelines, and structure following an M&E framework
appropriate to the context of the schools; and
¢ guide the schools in monitoring and evaluating the LCP implementation including the
organizational health and performance of the school.

3. Participants are the Public Schools District Supervisors, School Heads, and SMEA Coordinators.
4, The meeting code for this activity is meet.google.com/otf-opsg-gbd.

5. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum is earnestly desired.
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MA. IRELYN P. TAMAYO PhD, CESE

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-in-Charge
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